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“Governors Update 
 
Many thanks to those of you who engaged in the consultation process 
around our proposal that St John’s School becomes part of the Pope 
Francis MAC.  
 
We received 5 responses from parents of 4 families in the school, of 
these 4 were not supportive of joining the MAC.  In addition, 2 members 
of staff responded in writing expressing some concerns.   Other 
members of staff expressed verbal support through the consultation 
process, feeling that they had had their questions and concerns 
answered. 
 
As a result of the consultation process the Governors have decided to 
proceed with the proposal to join the Pope Francis MAC. 
 
We want to reassure all parents that we aim to honour the culture, team 
and independence of our school throughout this changing process.  We 
will keep staff and parents up to date throughout the process. 
 
Thank you again to those who engaged in the consultation and we wish 
all staff, parents and pupils a wonderful relaxing summer. 
 
St John’s Governing Board” 
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